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25 September 2016

Dear Friends in Christ,

Here at St. Mary’s, one of the distinctive features of our celebration of the liturgy is the deliberate pace 
of each part of the ritual. Nothing is hurried at Mass, and the reverent speaking or singing of every text 
helps all of us enter into the sacred time of prayer which lifts our minds and hearts to God. The need for 
careful and deliberate speech is true most especially of those prayers we say at every Mass, because texts 
which are regularly recited can too easily become the rote mumbling of words without meaning, and that 
is the first step on the path to irreverence and casual disregard for the sacred things of God.

In this spirit, I invite everyone to be attentive to the meaning of the words spoken by the congregation. 
We should resist the urge to hurry things along by attempting to rush onward to the next line. Instead, let 
the meaning of the words take root in our hearts and minds, so that we may understand the mysteries we 
celebrate. In particular, we should be mindful of two essential texts of the Mass: the Creed and the prayer 
of humility which begins the Communion Rite.

The Creed is a long and complicated text filled with dense theological language, and because of its length 
and complexity – along with the challenge of praying this text each Sunday – it is easy to turn the Creed 
into a race to the finish line. But please notice that I say “praying” the Creed because that is precisely 
what the Church intends. This is our great confession of faith, and we are asked to speak (or sing!) these 
words every Sunday precisely because the Creed is a summary of the essential truths of the Gospel. The 
mysteries confessed in the Creed lead us to salvation and to a Christian understanding of the very nature 
of existence, and we should therefore speak the words of the Creed slowly and reverently, as a prayer of 
faith to the glory of God.

The other text over which we should linger is the prayer of humility we say before approaching the altar 
to receive Holy Communion. The priest elevates the sacred Host and precious Blood and proclaims them 
to be the Lamb of God who takes away the sins of the world. Our response to that proclamation contains 
four phrases, each of which should be followed by a brief pause. In too many places, these four lovely 
phrases become two breathless lines, but here we want to speak these words with reverence and love:

Lord, I am not worthy
that you should enter under my roof,
but only say the word
and my soul shall be healed.

Father Newman



GREENVILLE 

Vigil location: (public right-of-way in 
front of Greenille Women's Clinic, 1142 
Grove Road) 

Vigil hours: (8 AM — 8 PM daily) 

Local contact: (Ingrid Ireland (864) 
329-0044 

Learn more and get involved at: 
40daysforlife.com/(greenville) 

www.facebook.com/40daysgreenville 

https://www.facebook.com/40daysgreenville/
https://40daysforlife.com/united/


Calendar of Events
Financial Report

Weekend of 17/18 September
     Needed               33,150
     Received             33,357
     Surplus                 207

     Poor Box                  427

     Disaster Relief for
     Louisiana               5,795

Offertory Year to Date
     Needed             397,800
     Received           385,843
     Shortage             11,957

Electronic Giving: If you want 
to have direct management of 
your Electronic Fund Transfer 
online, you can now do so 
through the “Manage Your EFT” 
link on the homepage of our 
website. For more information or 
if you have any questions please 
contact Jennifer Anderson at 
jennifer.anderson@stmarysgvl.org.

Facebook

‘Like’ us on Facebook at
St. Mary’s Catholic Church

Greenville SC.

Visit us on the web at
www.stmarysgvl.org

Mass Schedule & Intentions Meetings & Events *
  Sunday, 25 September 2016
  
  7.30 am     @  Catherine “Kitty” Norman
  9.00 am     @  Todd Purney
11.00 am         Pro populo
  1.00 pm         Spanish Mass

Sunday, 25 September 2016

Nursery: During 9.00 am Mass
Coffee & doughnuts: After the 9.00 am Mass (P)
9.00 am            Scripture Study
6.00 pm            High School Youth Group (M)

  Monday, 26 September 2016

  7.00 am         Jesus & Carolina Acosta
                         (59th Wedding Anniversary)

Monday, 26 September 2016

6.30 pm            Boy Scouts (M)
6.30 pm            Cub Scouts
6.30 pm            Baptism Class

  Tuesday, 27 September 2016

  7.00 am         Ana Maria Restrepo
12.00 noon      Alfred Smith

 Tuesday, 27 September 2016

8.30 am            Program of Catholic Studies
1.00 pm            Senior Men’s Club

 Wednesday, 28 September 2016
  
  7.00 am         Shirley Hughes
12.00 noon      Mary Berman
  6.30 pm         Anglican Use Mass

Wednesday, 28 September 2016

5.00-6.00 pm    Holy Hour & 
                         Confessions (church)
6.30-7.30 pm    Religious Education
6.30-7.30 pm    Introduction to Catholicism
6.30 pm            Program of Catholic Studies (M)

  Thursday, 29 September 2016  

  7.00 am     @  Marino Fanelli
12.00 noon  @  The Hambleton Family

Thursday, 29 September 2016   

2.00-4.00 pm   St. Mary’s Prayer Group

  Friday, 30 September 2016
 

  7.00 am     @  Fiona Simmons

Friday, 30 September 2016

6.00 am            Morning Prayer (church) 
6.15-8.00 am    Pillars of Christ
10.00 am          Scripture Study Class
3.30-5.00 pm    Youth Choir Practice

  Saturday, 1 October 2016

  5.00 pm         David Acosta

Saturday, 1 October 2016

8.00-9.00 am    Rosary - Grove Rd
                         abortion clinic
3.30-4.30 pm    Confessions (church)

G - Gallivan Hall
M - McGrady Hall

P - Pazdan Hall Dining Room

* All events in Sacred Heart Hall
   unless a location is listed.

http://www.stmarysgvl.org
mailto:jennifer.anderson@stmarysgvl.org
https://www.facebook.com/stmarysgvl/


Collection for 24/25 September
Support of the Parish & Bishop’s Appeal

St. Mary’s is sustained by the generosity of our parishioners.
Thank you for your generosity and support.

Parish News

Prayer Requests

Please pray for all those who are hospitalized and 
for all those who are shut-ins, ill or recuperating at 
home, especially Alan Howard, Alice Howard, Ronald 
Labbe, Andrew Brett, Paulina Cruz, Brett Gervais, 
Judy Byrum, Michael Pinto, Joseph & Sandy Srp, 
Marie-Therese Isidore, Thomas Thomason, Carlton 
Carpenter, Jim Barber, Jordan A. Upham, Irene 
Karandisevsky, John Hever, Bob Stewart, Alfred Smith 
and Maureen Lukowic.

Caritas Counseling Services, LLC

Counseling services available at St. Mary’s. Contact Dorothy 
Whalen at dorothy.whalen@stmarysgvl.org or 864.679.4122.

Virtus Training

The next training class at St. Mary’s will be in the Monsignor 
Gwynn Room of Sacred Heart Hall from 6.00-9.00 pm on Tuesday 
4 October. You must register online at virtusonline.org. Click on 
“first-time registrant”. New Altar Server Training

A training session for all boys and 
young men who are interested 
in becoming altar servers at 
Saint Mary’s is scheduled for 
Tuesday evening, 4 October from 
6.30-7.30 pm. A secondary date 
of Monday 10 October from 6.00-

7.30 pm is set for those who cannot make it on the 4th. 
Serving is open to all boys and young men between the 
age of 10 and college age. For more information, please 
see the St. Mary’s website at:

stmarysgvl.org/ourparish/parish-organizations
or contact Deacon Nestor Acosta at 864.679.4118.

Come and See - Lay Dominicans

This year the Dominican Order of Preachers celebrates 
800 years of ministry! Almost since its beginning, the 
laity has been in ministry and fully incorporated into the 
Dominican Order. They are lay men and women from 
every walk of life, living out their Baptismal promise 
through the ministry founded by St. Dominic.

If you would like to learn more about the life and 
charism of Lay Dominicans and how they share in the 
apostolic mission of the Dominican Order through the 
Four Pillars: Prayer, Study, Community and Apostolic 
Preaching, join us on Sunday, 25 September at 3.00 pm 
at St. Mary’s Church in Sacred Heart Hall (upstairs). For 
additional information you may call Mrs. Linda Head, 
O.P. at 864.268.0746 or email her at ixhead@gmail.com.

“Be who God meant you to be
and you will set the world on fire.” 

~ St. Catherine of Siena

Welcome Newcomers

We welcome the following new members to our parish family: Mr. 
Hogan Darnell, Mr. & Mrs. Charles Strimple, Mr. & Mrs. James 
Gorman, Mr. Pedro Acosta, Ms. Jessica Metz, Ms. Elizabeth Martin 
and Mr. & Mrs. Donald Ruthenberg.

Bulletin Submissions 

Contact Lisa at lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org to submit 
items for the e-bulletin. The deadline for items is 12 
days prior to the bulletin date.

Mass Intentions 

Open dates are still available for Mass intentions in 2016. If you 
would like to schedule a Mass intention, contact Vickie Acosta in 
the church office at 864.271.8422 or vickie.acosta@stmarysgvl.org.

Pray the Rosary for the Unborn

Rosary of the Unborn (rain or shine) at the abortion facility at 
1142 Grove Road from 8 - 9 am every Saturday morning. 

http://www.stmarysgvl.org/our-parish/parish-organizations/
mailto:dorothy.whalen@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:vickie.acosta@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_0.cfm?theme=0
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_0.cfm?theme=0
mailto:ixhead@gmail.com


  
Saint	
  Mary’s	
  Catholic	
  Church	
  

	
   	
   Basketball	
  Program	
  	
  
	
   	
   2016/2017	
  

	
  
______________________________________________________________________________________	
  
	
  

AGE/DIVISIONS	
  
Instructional	
  Mites……..…..	
  K5-­‐1st	
  Grade	
  Co-­‐ed	
  
Mites……….……………...2nd	
  and	
  3rd	
  Grade	
  Co-­‐ed	
  
Midgets	
  ………….…4th	
  and	
  5th	
  Grade	
  Girls/Boys	
  
Juniors	
  ……………..…….6th-­‐	
  8th	
  Grade	
  Girls/Boys	
  

Seniors….……	
  9th-­‐12th	
  Grade	
  Girls/Boys	
  
Men	
  35	
  and	
  Under………………..…….35-­‐Men	
  
Men	
  Over	
  35+……………..………35+	
  Men	
  

	
  
______________________________________________________________________________________	
  
	
  

IMPORTANT	
  DATES	
  

October	
  4,	
  2016	
  	
  Player	
  Registration	
  Deadline	
  
October	
  6,	
  2016	
  Participants	
  will	
  be	
  placed	
  on	
  
selected	
  teams	
  according	
  to	
  the	
  Athletic	
  Director	
  
October	
  17-­‐21,	
  2016	
   Coaches	
  will	
  make	
  contact	
  
with	
  players	
  about	
  team	
  selection	
  and	
  practice	
  times	
  	
  	
  
November	
  1-­‐6,	
  2016	
  	
  Week	
  of	
  first	
  practices	
  
November	
  14,	
  2016	
  The	
  week	
  the	
  league	
  releases	
  
game	
  schedules	
  
November	
  17,	
  2016	
  Regular	
  season	
  begins	
  for	
  
SENIORS	
  

November	
  17-­‐18,	
  2016	
  Regular	
  season	
  begins	
  for	
  
ADULTS	
  
November	
  19,	
  2016	
  Regular	
  season	
  begins	
  for	
  
IMITES,	
  MITES,	
  MIDGETS,	
  and	
  JUNIORS	
  
January	
  5,	
  2017	
  Second	
  half	
  of	
  season	
  begins	
  for	
  
SENIORS	
  
January	
  5-­‐6,	
  2017	
  Second	
  half	
  of	
  season	
  begins	
  for	
  
ADULTS	
  
January	
  7,	
  2017	
  Second	
  half	
  of	
  season	
  begins	
  for	
  
IMITES,	
  MITES,	
  MIDGETS,	
  and	
  JUNIORS

______________________________________________________________________________________	
  
	
  

REGISTRATION	
  FEES	
  
• $	
  75.00	
  –	
  Per	
  player	
  
• $150.00	
  –	
  2	
  Players	
  in	
  the	
  family	
  
• $225.00	
  –3	
  Players	
  in	
  family	
  
• $	
  50.00	
  –	
  Per	
  player	
  for	
  Men’s	
  Leagues	
  –Please	
  contact	
  Brett	
  Myers	
  at	
  BMyers@southeasternproducts.com	
  	
  

	
  
$10.00	
  Late	
  Registration	
  (after	
  Oct	
  4.)	
  Submit	
  forms	
  first-­‐	
  	
  
Cannot	
  guarantee	
  spot.	
  Once	
  player	
  is	
  placed	
  on	
  roster,	
  payment	
  will	
  be	
  accepted.	
  

	
  
$50.00	
   -­‐Out	
  of	
  Parish	
  Fee	
  Per	
  Participant	
  
Parish	
  Information:	
  Due	
  to	
  the	
  Methodist	
  Church	
  League	
  rules,	
  if	
  a	
  participant	
  is	
  not	
  a	
  registered	
  active	
  member	
  of	
  St.	
  Mary’s	
  
Catholic	
  Church	
  of	
  Greenville,	
  then	
  the	
  participant	
  is	
  only	
  eligible	
  to	
  play	
  with	
  St.	
  Mary’s	
  if	
  the	
  participant’s	
  church	
  or	
  parish	
  does	
  not	
  
have	
  a	
  church	
  league	
  team	
  or	
  if	
  the	
  participant’s	
  church	
  or	
  parish	
  does	
  have	
  a	
  team	
  and	
  releases	
  the	
  participant	
  to	
  play	
  with	
  a	
  St.	
  
Mary’s	
  team.	
  There	
  will	
  be	
  a	
  $50.00	
  fee	
  for	
  each	
  participant	
  that	
  is	
  out	
  of	
  parish.	
  
______________________________________________________________________________________	
  

INTERESTED	
  IN	
  COACHING?	
  
If	
  you	
  are	
  interested	
  in	
  getting	
  involved	
  this	
  year	
  by	
  coaching	
  or	
  being	
  an	
  assist	
  coach,	
  please	
  email	
  	
  

Megan	
  Soulsby	
  at	
  Megan.Soulsby@stmarysgvl.org.	
  

Player & Coach
registration forms

are available
on the parish website:

Church League Basketball Program

http://www.stmarysgvl.org/our-parish/parish-organizations/basketball-program/
mailto:bmyers@southeasternproducts.com
mailto:megan.soulsby@stmarysgvl.org


Pillars of Christ is a men’s ministry led by 
a group of St. Mary’s men who are on fire 
with the love of Christ and His Church. 
The group meets on Friday mornings from 
6.00–8.00 am for prayer in the church and 
then in Sacred Heart Hall for study. Find 
out more at PillarsofChrist.org.

Prayer Chain Ministry

St. Mary’s Prayer Chain is a network of 
parishioners who receive prayer requests by 
telephone and then pray for those requests. 
Please call the office at 864.271.8422, ext. 
127 to submit your requests. Information 
received will be kept confidential.

St. Mary’s Wedding Committee

The Wedding Committee is a team of 
volunteer women who help coordinate the 

weddings that take 
place at St. Mary’s 
during the year. They 
are asking for new 
volunteers to join 
their team. You would 
be asked to help at 

the Friday evening rehearsal and Saturday 
wedding for a few hours several times a 
year. If interested please contact Cathy 
Markway at cmarkway@bellsouth.net.

United Ministries Transformation WALK
Take a Step Change a Life

2pm - Sunday 23 October - Fluor Field

Register online at United-Ministries.org. Please note: make sure you “Join a 
Team” and select St. Mary’s Confirmation Class, so we receive credit for the 
donations & walkers. Please register each walker in your family and make sure 
you join our team each time.

Deadline for all money is noon on Wednesday 19 October. If you are 
unable to walk, you can support this worthy cause by sponsoring a walker. 
For additional questions, contact Joann in the RE Office at 864.679.4110 or 
joann.miller@stmarysgvl.org.

Religious Education News

First Holy Communion
Meeting with Parents

Fr. Newman will meet with 
parents who have children 
preparing for the Sacraments 
of Penance & Eucharist on 
Wednesday 28 September in 
Gallivan Hall at 6.30 pm. This 
meeting is mandatory.

Sunday Mornings
for 3 & 4 Year Olds

9.00 am in the K-4 classroom
of Sacred Heart Hall

Religious Education Grades 1-8

Wednesday 6.30–7.30 pm

Touching Safety Program
Wednesday 5 October 6.00-6.30 pm

SAn Introduction to Catholicism

What is Catholicism?  

Is the Catholic Faith in the Bible?  

Did the Lord Jesus found the Catholic Church? 

Our course called An Introduction to Catholicism is designed to answer 

these and many other questions about the origins of Catholic 

Christianity and the shape of Christian faith and life within the Catholic 

Church.  

The classes meet on Wednesday evenings from 6.30 to 8.00 pm from 

Labor Day through Easter, and all are invited to come and discover what 

it means to be a disciple of the Lord Jesus in His holy Catholic Church.

FOR MORE INFORMATION  
Contact T.J. Nielsen, Director of Christian Formation, at timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org or 864.679.4114.

Thank You

“The Board of Governors, staff, and 
volunteers of Project Host thank you for 
your donation. Contributions like yours 
help The Project Host Soup Kitchen offer 
a balanced, nutritious meal each day in a 
safe, clean, and loving environment to all 
who are hungry.”

mailto:cmarkway@bellsouth.net
mailto:timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:joann.miller@stmarysgvl.org
http://transformationwalk.kintera.org/faf/home/default.asp?ievent=1155415
http://www.pillarsofchrist.org


	
	
	
	
Dear	Community	Leaders,	
	
St.	Mary’s	Catholic	School	will	be	hosting	its	annual	St.	Mary’s	Gala	on	Friday,	February	
17,	2017.		This	event	is	the	most	important	fundraiser	for	our	school.		
	
St.	 Mary’s	 School,	 grades	 K3	 –	 8,	 is	 a	 National	 Blue	 Ribbon	 School.	 	 Our	 rigorous	
curriculum	 integrates	 academic	 excellence,	 athletic	 challenge,	 artistic	 expression,	 and	
character	 formation.	 	 St.	Mary’s	 students	 leave	as	young	adults,	well	prepared	 for	high	
school	and	to	serve	as	future	leaders	of	our	community.		
	
We	invite	you	to	participate	in	this	year’s	event	by	becoming	a	Gala	sponsor.		This	is	an	
exceptional	way	for	you	to	play	an	important	role	in	our	event.				
	
Enclosed	you	will	find	information	regarding	sponsorship	opportunities.		The	first	
deadline	for	sponsors	is	October	20,	2016.			This	will	assure	your	company	will	be	
recognized	when	we	send	out	our	first	invitation	to	purchase	tickets	in	November.		We	
appreciate	your	consideration.		If	you	have	any	questions,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	
contact	me.	
	
Thank	you,	

	
	
	
	

Lisa	Lyvers	
Director	of	St.	Mary’s	Classic	&	Gala	
lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org	
864-271-3870,	ext.	229	
	

	

	
	

St.	Mary’s	Catholic	School	
St.	Mary’s	Gala	

Sponsorship	Opportunities	2017	
	
	
Please	select	the	level	of	sponsorship	you	would	like:	
	

☐	 Platinum	(limited	availability)	
� $3,000	allows	this	sponsor	premium	mobile	and	online	branding	
� Event	signage	with	sponsor’s	logo	
� Sponsor’s	logo	displayed	on	screen	during	event	
� Full	page	advertisement	in	St.	Mary’s	Gala	Program	
� Underwriting	of	one	faculty/staff	ticket	
� 6	Gala	Tickets	

 
☐	 Gold		

� $2,000	allows	this	sponsor	event	signage	with	sponsor’s	logo	
� Sponsor’s	logo	displayed	on	screen	during	event	
� Full	page	advertisement	in	St.	Mary’s	Gala	Program	
� Underwriting	of	one	faculty/staff	ticket	
� 6	Gala	Tickets	

	
☐	 Silver	

� $1000	allows	this	sponsor	listing	on	signage	at	the	event	
� Half	page	advertisement	in	St.	Mary’s	Gala	Program 
� Underwriting	of	one	faculty/staff	ticket	
� 4	Gala	Tickets	

	
☐	 Bronze	

� $500	allows	sponsor	listing	in	St.	Mary’s	Gala	Program	
� Underwriting	of	one	faculty/staff	ticket	
� 2	Gala	Tickets	

	
	
Company	Name:	________________________________________________	Phone:____________________________	
	
Primary	Contact	Name:	________________________________________	Email:	____________________________	
	
Mailing	Address:	____________________________________________________________________________________	
	

	
Please	return	to	Lisa	Lyvers	at	St.	Mary’s	School,	fax	(864)	271-0159,	or	email	at	

lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org	.	

mailto:lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org


www.stmarysgvl.org/theschool

St. Mary’s Catholic School

864.271.3870
school.office@stmarysgvl.org

Nelle Palms
Director of Admissions

nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4117

Pat Lanning
Safe Environment Coordinator

patricia.lanning@stmarysgvl.org

Lisa Lyvers
Director of St. Mary’s Classic & Gala

lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org

St. Mary’s 101

The School Motto

The school motto “Tradition, Virtue, Excellence” summarizes the school 
mission statement. These three words give us a focus and direction in all 
we do, but what do they mean? This week we will look at Virtue:

Virtue

A virtue is a strength, or a good habit, which allows one to choose and 
do what is true and good in a way that is prompt, easy, and joyful. Virtues 
are developed by God’s grace and the ongoing practice of good acts. The 
virtuous life is the happy life, the good life, because virtue is the ability 
to live in freedom from the slavery and weakness of sin and selfishness. 
The theological virtues (faith, hope, and charity) are a gift given by God at 
Baptism, through which God Himself dwells within us and directs our lives 
to Him. At Saint Mary’s we learn about the life of virtue by focusing on 
the practice of a specific virtue each month, using the Dominican Sisters’ 
program, Virtues in Practice. (See 1 Cor. 13:4-13, CCC 1803-1845, and 
www.nashvilledominican.org.)

St. Mary’s Ducks Volleyball
(Home matches in bold)

26 September     Bridgeway                   4.00 pm
27 September     Bob Jones                    4.15 pm
29 September     G’ville Home School  4.30 pm

St. Mary’s Ducks Cross Country

27 September      Bridgeway                  4.30 pm
  6 October          Bridgeway                  4.30 pm

Teacher Feature

Mrs. Stansberry, K4 Assistant (MWF)

Where did you grow up?
I grew up in Colonial Williamsburg, VA

What was your favorite subject in School?
English

What are your favorite hobbies?
My favorite hobbies are bicycling, art, and 
spending time with my kids.

What do you like most about St. Mary’s?
My favorite thing about St. Mary’s is the 
witness of the Dominican Sisters in full habit!

Yearbook Advertisements

This is your chance to advertise your business to the families of St. 
Mary’s School. Contact Melissa Lovin at melissa.lovin@stmarysgvl.org 
for more information. Deadline for submission is Friday 14 October.

http://www.stmarysgvl.org/school-main/
https://www.facebook.com/St-Marys-Catholic-School-363265600431677/?fref=ts
mailto:lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:patricia.lanning@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:school.office@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:melissa.lovin@stmarysgvl.org
http://www.nashvilledominican.org/apostolate/evangelization-and-catechesis/virtues-in-practice/


Solemn Vespers at POP

On the Sundays of October and 
November, Prince of Peace in Taylors 
will celebrate Solemn Vespers, or 
Evening Prayer, in the church at 5 
pm. This 30-35 minute service is a 
great way to join in the public prayer 
of the Church at the end of the day.

Family Honor
Pilgrimage to Poland
28 March - 6 April 2017

You are invited to join Family 
Honor’s Pilgrimage to Poland. This 
pilgrimage will take us to some of 
the sites that were significant in 
John Paul II’s life in Poland, along 
with other sites of historical and 
spiritual significance in the life of 
St. Faustina and St. Maximillian 
Kolbe. Spiritual Director for the 
Family Honor Pilgrimage will be 
Rev. James L. LeBlanc, pastor of St. 
Andrew in Myrtle Beach and Vicar 
for Family Life for the Diocese of 
Charleston, SC. For pilgrimage 
details and the Registration 
Form, go to: FamilyHonor.org 
and click the Pilgrimage tab. Or, 
contact Canterbury Pilgrimages at 
1.800.653.0017 or the Family Honor 
office at 803.929.0858. 

Natural Family Planning

A free, introductory session of the 
Creighton Model Fertility Care 
System, a modern, effective method 
of NFP, will be held on Thursday 13 
October at 7.00 pm at St. Francis 
Hospital – Eastside in Greenville in 
Classroom 301. To register to attend, 
please contact Nancy McGrath, RN, 
CFCP at NaProNurse@aol.com or 
864.292.0475.

http://www.meconferencesc.net/welcome.php
http://www.familyhonor.org/welcome-to-our-pilgrimage/
http://www.familyhonor.org/welcome-to-our-pilgrimage/
mailto:napronurse@aol.com
http://www.motheringwithgrace.org


 

Diaconate Formation Information Meeting 

Roman Catholic Diocese of Charleston 
Office of the Permanent Diaconate 

In communion with the bishop and priests, deacons are ordained for a distinct ministry, which is indicated by their 
name: they are ordained for service. They function in all three areas of the Church’s life:  transmission of the Word, 

celebrating of the sacraments, and in the community’s active love.  The deacon, therefore, is more properly defined in 
terms of who he is rather than of what he does.  He is a visible sign of the Church's call to “diakonia” — service.  He is 

both servant and sacrament. 

Candidate Qualifications 
 Practicing Catholic for 5 years or more 
 Between the ages of 30 & 55 
 Must have received the Sacraments of Baptism, Eucharist & Confirmation, and be validly 

married by the Church, if applicable 
 Actively involved in parish ministry for a minimum of 3 years 
 A minimum of a High School diploma or GED  
 Gainfully employed or retired 
 Sufficient time to devote to the formation program 
 If married, support and consent of his wife and family.  His wife should be willing to     

participate in the formation process 
 A commitment to celibacy is required of non-married candidates, as well as widowers 

 

Wives are encouraged to attend 

 
Please RSVP to the Office of the Permanent Diaconate:   

diaconate@catholic-doc.org or (843) 261-0538 

Saturday October 22, 2016 
10:00am - 12 Noon 

 
St. Mary’s Catholic Church 

111 Hampton Avenue Greenville, SC  29601 
Sacred Heart Hall, Msgr. Gwynn Room #110 

COME FIND OUT MORE INFORMATION ON THE FOLLOWING DATE: 

Are you being 
called? 

PERPETUAL

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION

St. Mary Magdalene

A key card is required to enter the chapel. 
If you would like to sign up as an adorer 
or regular visitor, or just visit for the day, 
please come to the St. Mary Magdalene 
parish office Monday - Friday, between 
9.00 am and 3.30 pm.

Prince of Peace

“You have made us for yourself, O Lord, and our 
hearts are restless until they rest in Thee.” ~ St. 
Augustine. Come REST with the Lord in 
the Blessed Sacrament. Contact Lisa Buss 
at adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org 
or call 864.508.7123. Choose an hour of 
your convenience or consider one of our 
EMPTY HOURS (*) or one needing a 
prayer partner:

Sunday 11 am & 4 pm
Monday 1 am

Wednesday 9 am & 2 pm
Friday 1 am

Saturday 3 am

All young adults (18-39)
are welcomed & encouraged to join

our ministry whose mission is to help
young adults answer the universal call to holiness.

Upcoming Events

30 September - LVG Bonfire: 7.45 pm at the Rectory 
of Father Chris & Father Tomlinson.

26 October - Rosary Prayer Group (co-ed): 7 pm 
at the home of Katie K. Text 864-421-4567 or email 
lvgreenville@gmail.com for the address.

Facebook.com/LVGreenville 		  www.LVGreenville.com 	 LVGreenville@gmail.com

https://www.facebook.com/LVGreenville/
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Father Jay Scott Newman, VF
Pastor of St. Mary’s Church
pastor@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4101

Father Jonathan Duncan
Administrator of St. Anselm’s Community
fatherduncan@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4121

Father Bart Leon	
Administrator of St. Rafka Church
bartleon@gmail.com
864.469.9119

Deacon Joe Sanfilippo
joe.sanfilippo@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4119

Deacon George Tierney
george.tierney@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4115

Deacon Tom Whalen
thomas.whalen@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4108

Deacon Nestor Acosta
nestor.acosta@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4118

Deacon Clark Brittain
clark.brittain@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4120

Deacon Diego Ferro
diego.ferro@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4112

Deacon John Heuser
john.heuser@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4113

Assisting Priests

Permanent Deacons

Vickie Acosta	
Executive Assistant to the Pastor
vickie.acosta@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4100

Jennifer Anderson
Director of Finance and Human Resources
jennifer.anderson@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4102

Arlen Clarke
Choirmaster
arlen.clarke@stmarysgvl.org
864.901.1250

Jaime Escobar
Director of Facilities
jaime.escobar@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4107

Joann Miller
Director of Religious Education
joann.miller@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4110

Staff

Father Francisco Cruz
Parochial Vicar
fathercruz@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4116

Timothy Nielsen
Director of Christian Formation
timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4114

Chris Ortiz
Director of Youth Ministry
chris.ortiz@stmarysgvl.org
305.216.6010

Pat Perkins
Director of Administration
pat.perkins@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4109

David Rhyne
Organist
david.rhyne@stmarysgvl.org
864.270.4689

Lisa Watkins	
Director of Communications
lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4105
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